Subject: Objection to Murphy's Yard development 2021/3225/P

Dear Sir or Madam,

Please take this email as an objection to Murphy's Yard Development at the south-eastern edge of Hampstead
Heath (application number 2021/3225/P.

I'm concerned that this Development will degrade the Heath and set a worrying precedent of high rise buildings
around the Heath.

Best,
Moray



